CUPE 374

374 Members Bulletin

RE: Logo Design Contest Announcement

January 10, 2024

Dear Members,

We are excited to announce the kickoff of a logo design contest to create a new logo for our Local!
The contest is open to all current CUPE Local 374 members in good standing, their spouses, and their

dependents.Please submit your logo design by February 24, 2024. You can find the full contest rules and
submission details at cupe374.cal/logocontest.

The winning logo will be announced at the General Membership Meeting on March 13.

This is a great opportunity to showcase your creativity and leave your mark on our Local. The selected
logo will represent CUPE Local 374 on our website, newsletters, apparel, and more. We look forward to
seeing submissions that capture the spirit of our diverse and dedicated membership.

If you have any questions, please email us at admin@cupe374.ca.

In Solidarity,

Shireen Clark
President, CUPE Local 374
www.cupe374.ca
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